
Room Capacities and Descriptions 
 
 

Mary Sachs- Is the Federation’s largest room, with a seating capacity 
of 300 people with round tables. That would be thirty tables of ten 
people at each.  If a dance floor would be required there would need 
to be a reduced amount of people, by 50-100 depending on dance 
floor size.  This room also has a stage and is equipped with large 
projection screen that can be lowered from the ceiling. 
 
Harry Spector- This room can hold between 50-75 people, it is also 
able to be divided into two sections by a retractable divider that is 
installed in the room. 
 
Henry Miller- With a capacity of 40-50 people this room is 
conveniently located next to the kitchen, which makes it ideal for 
small gatherings that require catering service. 
 
UJC & JCC Conference Rooms- These two are our smallest rooms 
they each hold about 12 people seated at a large conference room 
desk.  Both are equipped with dry eraser boards. 
 
Wolfson- This room is located in the Silver Academy and also serves 
as the Silver Academy’s Cafeteria with a capacity of 75-100 people. 
 
Gymnasium- We do offer our full size gym for private rentals. 
 
Indoor Pool- Our indoor pool features a shallow end at 4” and a 
deep end at 8” with 3 lanes.  All rentals come with 1 lifeguard for 25 
or less people.  Our pool does have a maximum capacity of 40 
people at one time.  If your party is larger than 25 people there will 
need to be 2 lifeguards and there is extra fee’s for that service. 
 
Kitchen- Is available to rent for the use of a private caterer requiring 
a kitchen in order to prepare food for your event in one of our other 
rooms.  Please make note that all food prepared must strictly be 
kosher and our food services department will be present. 
 
Rotunda- Can is used as welcoming area.  This is a large half circle 
area located outside the Spector and the Mary Sachs. 
 
Green Hills- is our outdoor swimming pool, which is equipped with a 
large pavilion, playground and numerous sports fields. 


